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NOTICE OF TESTING OF

ELECTRONIC VOTING &
OPTICAL SCANNING EQUIPMENT

NOTICE is hereby given, in compliance with K.S.A. 25-4411 and K.S.A 25-4610, that a testing of the electronic voting equipment and paper ballot scanner to be used in counting votes and ballots for the August 1st Primary Election that will be held at 8:30 A.M. on Thursday, November 2, 2023, in the Barton County Clerk’s Office.

The testing is open to the public, and everyone is invited to attend.

Signed this 26th day of October 2023.






Beverly Schmeidler





Barton County Clerk/Election Officer 

